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Contact details of the Year 5 team 

 Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 
weeks for demonstrating our school values. 

 
5B – Luke and Jake 

 
5W –  Sophie and Louis  
 

English: In English, we’ve reached the end of our final writing unit inspired by Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone.           
The children have been hard at work creating imaginative and persuasive job advert posters for the role of Defense Against the 
Dark Arts teacher at Hogwarts. Their creativity, attention to detail, and enthusiasm for the magical world truly shone through in 
their writing. Well done to all our young wizards and witches!  

Maths: In maths, we used Tasia puzzles to consolidate some of the key mathematical concepts taught throughout Year 5. The 
children embraced the challenge and showed great perseverance as they tackled these tricky, thought-provoking puzzles. It was 
a fantastic way to reinforce their learning while having fun! 

Art: In art, the children got creative making dream catchers, wind chimes, and magical wands to sell at our Summer Fayre. 
These beautiful handmade crafts will help raise funds for our school, and we’re so proud of their hard work and imagination.      
A big thank you for your support! 

 

As we approach the final days of the school year, we’re 
taking some time to unwind and reflect on all we’ve 
achieved. As a special treat—and to round off our English 
work—we’ll be watching Harry Potter and the 
Philosopher’s Stone. We’ll also be taking part in some fun 
team-building activities to celebrate a fantastic year 
together. 

 

 

Wow—what a year it has been! 
We hope you all have the most fantastic summer break. 
Take the time to rest, recharge, and make some precious 
memories with family and friends. We can’t wait to see 
you all in September, ready to embark on the exciting  
Year 6 journey together! 
 

5B – Emma Johnston 
ejohnston@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

5W – Anishka Callaghan 
acallaghan@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  

mailto:ejohnston@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk
mailto:acallaghan@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk

